
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

                 NOTICE 
 

 

Attorneys-at-Law 
Extending of the Preliminary Year 

Exam Registration - April 2023 
 
Students who have not registered for the April 2023 
Preliminary year Examination are hereby requested to 
download the Examination Application Form from the Law 
College website and pay the Examination Fees to the Bank 
(any branch of HNB, A/C number 063020073300) for 
Examination Fees and other fees payable. Please refer to 
the Notice “Instructions to Candidates”, which was 
published on 21st February 2023. 
 
You can drop your application between the 17th - 21st of 
May 2023 in the box kept at the entrance of the Law 
College building (payment must be made prior to this). 
 
Unit Head 
Student Affairs Unit 
May 17, 2023 

http://www.sllc.ac.lk/sub_pgs/ExamApplicationsApril_2023.html
http://www.sllc.ac.lk/sub_pgs/ExamApplicationsApril_2023.html

